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We are inviting you to the future
Dear colleagues,

This year, the 48th DGZI International Annual Con-
gress, being held on 28 and 29 September in Düssel-
dorf, Germany, will also be the 1st Future Congress in 
Dental Implantology. In cooperation with the congress 
organiser and publisher OEMUS MEDIA AG, we have 
developed a diverse and future-oriented further train-
ing programme. 

On Friday morning, the Future Podium “Visions in 
Implantology” will kick off the event followed by two 
live-streamed and moderated surgeries (CAMLOG, 
Straumann). Table clinics will take place in the after-
noon. Participants can attend up to three subsequent 
table demonstrations, having a choice between 24 table 
clinics covering diverse, practice-oriented topics. As the 
number of participants is limited to eight per table, we 
would like to ask you to inform us about your prefer-
ences as soon as possible.

Hard work deserves time off too—after the table 
sessions, you are thus invited to a casual and relaxed 
get-together on Friday evening in the exhibition area, 
where the industry sponsors have put special effort into 

their stand designs. Chat with colleagues, expand your 
network and enjoy the evening, after the day’s events. 

Saturday will be dedicated to scientific presenta-
tions of renowned national and international experts. All 
presentations will be simultaneously interpreted into 
English or German. 

As you can see, we have organised a diversified and 
informative educational event on modern and future- 
oriented dental implantology. In addition, a two-day pro-
gramme (hygiene in dental practices, QMC) will run in 
parallel for your practice team and is being offered at a 
special team rate. Detailed programme information can 
be found in the congress programme on pp. 41–43 and 
at www.dgzi-jahreskongress.de. 

Be part of it! We are looking forward to seeing you in 
Düsseldorf!

Yours, 

Dr Rolf Vollmer


